CONGRESS OF NEUROLOGICAL SURGEONS

INCORPORATED

NATHANIEL R. HOLLISTER, M. D., PRESIDENT DAYTON, OHIO JAMES R. GAY, M. D., VICE PRESIDENT COLUMBUS 15, OHIO

316 West Broad Street Bethlehem, Pennsylvania BLAND W. CANNON, M. D. SECRETARY-TREASURER 1092 MADISON AVENUE MEMPHIS, TENNESSEE

May 26, 1954

CERTIFICATE AND EMBLEM
COMMITTEE

Dr. Richard L. DeSaussure 899 Madison Avenue Memphis, Tennessee

Dear Dick:

At the last meeting of the Executive Committee in Chicago, the group was in favor of a membership card. I would appreciate your Committee proceeding with the plans for a membership card, including design, and an estimate of the cost of supplying membership cards to the membership.

Since the Executive Committee will meet in Memphis in June, 1954, I would appreciate your supplying the Executive Committee with a sketch of the membership card which you propose, and one or more estimates from a printer as to the cost of this item. Keep in mind that membership cards should be durable, attractive, readable, and have rounded corners.

I don't believe that we are ready to go into the award certificates for exhibitors, although this is an important item for future planning.

It was a pleasure to see you in New Mexico, and I hope that I will have an opportunity to see you during my visit to Memphis.

Kindest personal regards.

Sincerely yours,

James R. Gay, M.D.

President.

JRG:MFR CC: Dr. Donald B. Sweeney

Dr. Bland W. Cannon